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Value of the Term – Respect 

 

 

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have come to the end of the academic year! There have been lots of fun, laughter and a few tears this 
week as we have said goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children and some other children around the school 
who are moving on to new schools in September. For those families who leave us today, it has been an 
absolute pleasure to have worked with you and we all wish you the very best for the future.  
 

Today, we celebrated children who were awarded the end of year ‘class awards’ and children who have 
achieved 100% attendance for the whole year:  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 won the attendance award for the year and have enjoyed their prize today.  
 
These children have gained their 50 reads prize this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book 
vending machine: Caisey in Year 2, Tilly, Poppy and Lexi in Year 5. I look forward to giving out lots more 
reading prizes in September!  
 
Have an amazing Summer break, look after each other and stay safe. We all look forward to welcoming the 
children back into school on Wednesday 4th September, but for now……… 
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
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